
From: Derek Duran <derek.dpcontractors@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 8:30 AM 
To: Sierra Arellano <sarellano@ci.craig.co.us> 
Subject: Re: Planning & Zoning Commission Term 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I, Derek Duran, am requesting to be re-appointed to the City of Craig Planning and Zoning 
Commission.  My current term is set to end on 2/27/22.  My intention is to be re-appointed and serve a 
4-year term. Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Derek Duran 
Duran & Pearce Contractors Inc. 
Office: 970.824.4014 
Cell: 970.629.8360  
PO Box 1331 
Craig, Co 81626 
derek.dpcontractors@gmail.com 
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